
TENNESSEE REGULATORY AUTHORITY 

NOTICE OF FILING COMMENTS 

DOCKET: 14-00003 

500 Deaderick Street, 4th Floor 
Nashville, Tennessee 37242-0001 

IN RE: RULEMAKING FOR THE PURPOSE OF DELETING 
OBSOLETE RULES 

DATE: January 24, 2014 

On January 3, 2014, the Tennessee Regulatory Authority ("Authority") filed a Notice of 
Rulemaking Hearing with the Secretary of State. The noticed Hearing will be held on Monday, 
March 3,. 2014 at 1:00 p.m. before the Authority to consider the proposed rule deletions 
previously filed in this docket. 

Any interested persons or entities who wish to file written comments on the proposed rule 
deletions in advance of the Hearing shall do so no later than Wednesday, February 19, 2014. 

FOR THE TENNESSEE REGULATORY AUTHORITY 

. Stone, General Counsel 

cc: Interested Parties 
Original in docket file 
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